
Dear Student, 

 

You have been identified as a recipient of the additional $250 HEERF emergency grant 

because you are or were enrolled during the 2021 UCA Fall Session and received a Pell Grant. 

These funds are provided through the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) and are intended to 

help with educational costs and other financial challenges related to COVID-19.  

You are not required to complete any documentation to receive these funds. The funds will be 

direct deposited or mailed by check to you. This will not be applied to any existing account 

balance. We anticipate you receiving the funds by Monday, September 20.    

The quickest and safest way to receive your funds is through Direct Deposit. If you prefer a 

paper check, make sure your mailing address is up-to-date by 5 p.m. on Wednesday, 

September 15, 2021. This can be done through your myUCA account under the self-service 

tab.  

  

If you have any questions, please contact the Student Accounts office 

at studentaccounts@uca.edu or (501) 450-5015. You may also visit us in Bernard Hall room 

110 or set up a virtual appointment with us. Instructions for a virtual appointment can be found 

on our website at uca.edu/studentaccounts. 

  

  

Thank you. 
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